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I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on March 26, 2019 
resolved: 
 
That, the following actions be taken with respect to the 2019 appointments to the City of 
London Advisory Committees (ACs): 

a)            the Civic Administration, who currently serve as non-voting resources to ACs, 
BE REQUESTED to assist in the ACs work plan development, based on advice or 
initiatives that are related to work currently being undertaken by the Civic 
Administration;  

b)            notwithstanding the current Terms of Reference for each Advisory Committee, 
the current voting member recruitment for the abbreviated term of June 1, 2019 to 
February 28, 2021 (previously approved by Council), BE CONDUCTED seeking only 
‘members-at-large’ for appointment; 

c)     the attached communication dated March 15, 2019 entitled “Enhancing the 
Effectiveness of Advisory Committees - Executive Summary” BE REFERRED for 
consideration during the Advisory Committee review process; and, 

d)           the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to meet with the Chairs of the 
Advisory Committees to gain their insight and feedback as part of the Advisory 
Committee review process; 

it being noted that an exception will be required for the accessibility advisory committee 
based on provincial legislation; 

it being further noted the Corporate Services Committee received a communication 
dated March 17, 2019 from Councillor M. van Holst with respect to this matter.  
(2.6/7/CSC) (AS AMENDED) (2019-C12) 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/hw 
 
cc: B. Westlake-Power, Deputy City Clerk 
 M. Schulthess, Deputy City Clerk 
 H. Lysynski, Committee Secretary 
 J. Bunn, Committee Secretary 
 P. Shack, Committee Secretary 
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